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System Updated to Ensure Only Appropriate Codes can be 

Billed per Provider Type/Specialty 

Effective with dates of service after September 30, 2015, the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) 

has been updated to ensure that providers have access only to the codes they may bill for their provider type 

and/or specialty.  Please review the Billing Guidelines for your provider type for services you may bill and billing 

instructions. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/BillingInfo.aspx

